Joanne Francey

From: FTPAGsecretariat

Sent: Thursday, 7 November 2024 2:39 pm

To: sgQxa)@sirrl.co.nz; FTPAGsecretariat

Cc: Joanne Francey

Subject: RE: Fast-Track Projects - Request for further information regarding your application

[IN-CONFIDENCE: RELEASE-EXTERNAL]

From: **?@@sirrl.co.nz $2@@@sirrl.co.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 9:09 AM

To: FTPAGsecretariat <FTPAGsecretariat@mbie.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Fast-Track Projects - Request for further information regarding your application [IN-CONFIDENCE:
RELEASE-EXTERNAL]

Téena koe,
In response to your questions listed below:

Please advise when you are going to start (i.e. not in the two year time period)
SIRRL requires a Resource Consent before it can commence construction, meanwhile preparations are underway to
commence construction S 9(2)(B)(i) ' upon receiving a Resource Consent.

Please clarify if S&P agreement is unconditional and if you own the land.

The S&P is subject to approval from the Overseas Investment Office (Ol0) and a Resource Consent being

granted. SIRRL has been given approval to purchase the land from the OIO, the letter of confirmation included the
following statement - The transaction is not contrary to New Zealand’s national interest .

Once a Resource Consent is granted the S&P becomes unconditional and SIRRL has to settle the land purchase

s 9(2)(b)(ii)

Nga mihi,

Kevin Stratful Boord Director, SIRRL
M:S 9(2)(8.) W projectkea.coxg

= SouthlIsland
‘.Q -= Resource

/ proJEcTKEA | Recovery Ltd

From: FTPAGsecretariat <FTPAGsecretariat@mbie.govt.nz>

Sent: Monday, 15 July 2024 5:42 PM

To: 2*@@@sirrl.co.nz

Cc: 'listedprojects@mfe.govt.nz' <listedprojects@mfe.govt.nz>

Subject: Fast-Track Projects - Request for further information regarding your application [IN-CONFIDENCE: RELEASE-
EXTERNAL]

Téna koe,



Thank you for submitting an application for your project (Project Kea) to be listed in the Fast-Track Approvals Bills.
We are writing to you as Secretariat for the Fast-Track Projects Advisory Group (the Advisory Group).

The Advisory Group has reviewed your application and has supplementary information requests before progressing
a recommendation on your application.

Questions for response:
1. Please advise when you are going to start (i.e. not in the two year time period)?
2. Please clarify if S&P agreement is unconditional and if you own the land.

Please provide this information to the FTPAG Secretariat (FTPAGsecretariat@mbie.govt.nz) by 2pm Wednesday 17
July. Please ensure all information provided accurately and sufficiently answers the questions listed above.

Nga mihi,

FTPAG Secretariat





